 Slater City Council Special Meeting June 28, 2022
The meeting of the Slater City Council was called to order by Mayor John Kahler at 7:32pm on June 28, 2022, at Slater City Hall, 101 Story Street, Slater, Iowa.  Roll being called Present: Sue Erickson, Ken May, Shawn Birdsall, and Tina Howell.  Absent: Joel Newman.  Also present: Jennifer Davies – City Administrator / Clerk.
Motion was made by Erickson, seconded by May to approve claims totaling $5,397.90 as listed below.  Motion approved with a vote of 4-0.  

	Center Point Large Print
	Books
	100.00

	Town and Country
	Snacks, flowers
	45.65

	Cengage Learning
	Books
	26.39

	Friends of Slater Library
	Story Co foundation fees
	250.00

	Midwest Technologies
	Microphone
	160.00

	Huxley Communications
	Phones and Internet 
	63.00

	Baker and Taylor
	Books
	508.11

	US Bank
	Copier 
	61.08

	Elan (Credit Card)
	SRP prizes, cleaning supplies
	3624.50

	Amazon
	SRP craft supplies, videos, books
	559.17


Mayor Kahler opened the public hearing at 7:34pm for Budget Amendment #4 for FY 2022.  Davies reviewed the amendments and noted there has been no written or verbal questions or comments received as Slater City Hall in regards to this amendment.  Having no one present in the audience and no further discussion, Kahler closed the public hearing at 7:39pm.  Motion was made by May, seconded by Birdsall to approve Resolution #73: Adoption of Budget Amendment #4 for FY 2022.  Motion passed with a vote of 4-0.  

Resolution #74: Budget Transfers was removed from the agenda.  

Council discussed 4th of July activities and some property damage in an alley off Cedar Street.  

Council discussed dilapidated properties.

Motion by May, seconded by Howell, to adjourn the meeting at 8:05pm.  All Ayes.
